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News

Today’s Swine Flu Update – As of 5 p.m. yesterday there have been no confirmed cases of swine flu in Seguin or at TLU and, as of this time, all final exams and the May 9th commencement ceremonies will proceed as scheduled. TLU officials continue to closely monitor this situation and will notify the TLU community of any changing circumstances. Please continue to follow the precautionary measures outlined in earlier statements (below) and check this site daily for updates.

Ready to graduate but not eager to leave life on a college campus behind?  The TLU Volunteerism Coordinator is one of five local AmeriCorps VISTA positions expected to begin in July. This VISTA position will increase the involvement of TLU students in local service, especially with organizations serving low-income people. Specific activities include:

· Establishing and updating a database of available service opportunities

· Attending meetings of student organizations and conducting outreach to other individuals and groups interested in community service

· Publicizing entry-level service opportunities and encouraging student groups with aligned interests to organize responses

· Researching and networking with student-led volunteerism coordinating groups on other university campuses

· Participating in planning for campus-wide service events and increasing student participation

· Fulfilling requests for volunteers from local organizations

A domestic version of the better-known Peace Corps, VISTAs (Volunteers In Service To America) serve renewable one-year terms and receive a monthly living allowance of $833 as well as health coverage. One of the main perks of VISTA is that it entitles students to place educational loans into forbearance, and at the end of the service year, receive a $4,725 education award that can be applied to past or future educational expenses. While in service, VISTA members cannot accept any outside employment or be full-time students.

If you are interested and would like to learn more about this or other positions within the TLU VISTA program, please contact Tim Barr, director of the TLU Center for Servant Leadership, at tbarr@tlu.edu 830-372-8162. The application process is online and prospective VISTAs must complete it by June 1 to be considered. 

VISTA is ideal for graduating seniors who aren’t sure what they’ll do next!

